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Parish Office hours by appointment 

LITURGICAL  SCHEDULE 
 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday Vigil  

5:00pm English  

(Livestreamed via website)  
 

Sunday  9:00am English 

Sunday 11:00am Spanish  

(Livestreamed via website)  

Sunday 5:00pm Spanish 
 

 
 

Weekday Masses  

9:00 am  Monday, Friday | English Mass  

9:00am Thursday | Spanish Mass 
  

Reconciliation | By appointment 

Contact the office  (360) 573-3325  

office@stjohnvancouver.org 
 

 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 
 

February 14th, 2021 



 Please remember St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church or Cemetery in your will. 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

It is hard to believe that the holy season of Lent is upon us once again. Next Wednesday,       

February 17th, we celebrate Ash Wednesday.  Much like everything else this past year, our cur-

rent battle with the Covid 19 virus will also affect the way we distribute ashes this year. Instead 

of having the ashes imposed on our foreheads in the sign of the cross, the ministers distributing 

the ashes will sprinkle the ashes on our heads.  Although this is a new way to receive the ashes 

on Ash Wednesday here in the United States, this is a common practice in many places around 

the Catholic world.  
 

That is the how. Now when will you be able to receive ashes this year? Distribution of Ashes will 

take place at our morning 9:00am Mass on February 17. This Mass will also be live-streamed for 

those who are participating from home. Additionally, we will have ministers in the church be-

tween noon and 1:00pm and between 5:00pm and 7:30pm on Ash Wednesday. During these 

times, there will be no formal liturgy. The faithful will simply come into the church and be di-

rected towards one of the ministers distributing the ashes.  After receiving the ashes, you are 

welcome to pray quietly in church as we begin this holy season of Lent.   
 

Back by popular demand are some things to consider this Lent:    

 

GIVE UP grumbling! Instead, in all things give thanks.  Moaning, groaning and complaining are 

not Christian disciplines. 
 

GIVE UP seeing the worst in others.  Instead, concentrate on the best in others.  We all have 

faults.  It is a lot easier to have people overlook our shortcomings when we overlook theirs first. 
 

GIVE UP speaking unkindly.  Instead, let your speech be generous and understanding.  It costs so 

little to say something kind and uplifting.   
 

GIVE UP your hatred of anything or anyone.  Instead, practice the discipline of love. 
 

GIVE UP your worries and anxieties.  Instead, trust God with them.  Live today and let GodΩs 

grace be enough. 
 

GIVE UP extravagant spending.  Instead, let the money that you would spend on luxuries help 

another meet their basic needs. We are called to be the stewards of GodΩs blessings, not con-

sumers of them. 
 

Moreover, remember as we journey through this season of Lent together, the one thing we can 

count on, is God will not GIVE UP on us! 
 

Happy Lent+ 

 
 

 

Fr. Tom 
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40 Days for Life begins on Wednesday, February 17 (Ash Wednesday) and will end on March 28. 

You are invited to pray, fast and offer life-affirming alternatives to abortion at VancouverΩs local  

Planned Parenthood abortion center (NE 116th Avenue, one block 

north of Mill Plain.) If you are interested in volunteering and can 

commit to one hour, one day a week, please ontact Ed Rush at 

redward1724@msn.com or (360) 576-1724. 

mailto:redward1724@msn.com
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Monday 02/15 Rest in Peace: Angela & Rick Pasco; Roger Janssen; Elizabeth Phillips; May Biscocho; 

     Faustino Nava Hernandez;  

     Special Intention: Nancy & Veronica Rendon 

Friday, 02/19  Rest in Peace: José Arce; Harry Chaffee; David Gant; Don Grothe; Elizabeth Phillips; 

     Mary Rita Parsons 

     Special Intention: Aaron Eastman 

Saturday 02/20 5:00pm - Special Intention: Fran & Sharon Hale 

Sunday 02/21 9:00am - Rest in Peace: Catherine Cann 

     11:00am - Rest in Peace: Eduardo Zamora Rocha 

     5:00pm - For the People  
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General Fund 

February 1- 8  

Received 

$29,923 

Budgeted 

$19,757 

Difference 

$10,166 

If you are not currently giving online or using EFT (electronic transfer 

of funds), please consider these convenient and safe giving options. 

Visit www.stjohnvancouver.org and click the Online Giving button on 

the left sidebar to create your account.   

PLEASE PRAY FOR:   

George Shefcheck, Bob Ott, Bill Kerner, Allyn & Bob Rapcinski, Craig Shileika, Teresa Conrad,  Tom Sanchez, Kenny Bartel, 
Jordan Roberts, Susan Harrington, John Scherer, Chava Mendoza, Aine Simerly, Douglas Knutson, Suzanne Berg, Patsy Sevier, 
Jesse Quinata, Jordi Cruz Garcia, Jennifer Lee Jerome, Lidiya Goncharuk, Tony Giovingo, Larry Fox, Beth Eriksen, April Rotter, 
Nadine Klein, Don Harenberg, Lorena Fairbanks, Rhondi Ferguson, Mary Landeck, Manda Courtney-Crader, José Diaz, Fay 
Lister, Nick Caruso, Josh Wood, Barbara DeShirley, Edna Wooldridge, Linda Shanahan, Scott Ertler, Riley Carlston, for our 
dear loved ones suffering from Covid-19, Andres Aguilar, Guillermina Zarita, aƛƪŜ /ŀƭŘŜǊƻƴ wLtΣ /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ 5ƻǿƴŜȅ wLt 
 

bŀƳŜǎ ǎǘŀȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƭƛǎǘ ŦƻǊ ŦƻǳǊ ǿŜŜƪǎ ǳƴƭŜǎǎ ƻǘƘŜǊǿƛǎŜ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘŜŘΦ ¢ƻ ŀŘŘ ƻǊ ǊŜƳƻǾŜ ƴŀƳŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǎǘΣ Ŏŀƭƭό ослύ рто-оонр  

aƻƴŘŀȅ - CǊƛŘŀȅΣ ф - пΣ ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ ƻŶŎŜϪǎǘƧƻƘƴǾŀƴŎƻǳǾŜǊΦƻǊƎ 

 

ht9w!¢Lhb wL/9 .h²[ нлнм 
  

You are invited to pick up a Rice Bowl in the narthex after Mass, or during the week between 9:00am and 3:00pm. CRS 

(Catholic Relief Services) Operation Rice Bowl invites us to pray with our families and faith communities, fast in solidarity 

with those who are hungry, learn and give sacrificial contributions to those in need.  
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"Father, as we prepare for World Marriage Day on February 14th, we thank you for your tremendous gift of the Sacrament 

of Marriage.  Help us to witness to  its  glory by a life of growing intimacy. Teach us the beauty of forgiveness so we may be-

come more and more One in Heart, Mind and Body.  Strengthen our communication and help us become living signs of your 

love.  Make us grow more in love with the church so we may renew the Body of Christ. Make us a sign of unity in the name 

of  Jesus, our Lord and Brother. Amen" - Fr.  Bill Dilgen, S.M.M. 

   

 

Volunteer help is always welcomed! 
 

Please call Pat Wells (360) 571-8262  

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

   FOOD PANTRY WISH LIST 

Sugar, rice, dried beans, 

canned corn, Ramen noodles,  

cake mixes 

(for birthday cakes) 




